
 
 

Notice of Highly Capable Screening 
 
November 6, 2022 
 
Dear Tukwila School District Families, 
 
Students in grades Kindergarten through 4th will be taking a highly 
capable screener during the week of November 28, 2022.  For more 
information, please contact your child’s principal: 
 

� Dr. Fremstad – Cascade View - fremstadt@tukwila.wednet.edu  
� Mr. Croyle – Thorndyke Elementary -  croylem@tukwila.wednet.edu  
� Ms. Nur – Tukwila Elementary - nurh@tukwila.wednet.edu  

 
The purpose of the highly capable screener is to identify students who are 
in need of advanced learning services.  Based on the results of the 
screener, students will be referred for Highly Capable services within the 
cluster model at their respective schools.  Administrators, teachers, parents 
and guardians are welcomed to refers students to the program. 
 
If you decide that you do not want your child to participate in the Highly 
Capable screener that will be done during the week of November 28, 
2022, you will need to complete Assessment Refusal Documentation form 
which is also located on the district website and return to your child’s 
teacher no later than Monday, November 21, 2022. 
 
Parents will be notified of results in February 2023. 
 
Thank you for your partnership in learning. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Millicent Borishade 
Dr. Millicent Borishade 
Chief Academic Officer 
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